

News Release

Virgin Islands Port Authority Office of the Executive Director Public Relations Department P.O. Box 301707 St. Thomas, VI 00803-1707 Tel: (340) 774-1629
Tel: (340) 714-6640 / 714-6639
Fax: (340) 714-1492 / 774-0025
E-mail: info@viport.com
Internet: www.viport.com

For Immediate Release May 19, 2015

Contact:

Monifa Marrero Brathwaite Public Information Officer

Update – CEKA Terminal Freight Elevator Will Be Used for ADA Compliance Only While Main Elevator is Replaced

Acting Executive Director David Mapp announced yesterday that the passenger elevator at the Cyril E. King Airport Terminal is being replaced and will be closed to the public for a month, and that the freight elevator could be used to access the second floor of the terminal.

Mapp wishes to clarify that the freight elevator will **only** be available for meeting the Americans with Disabilities Act requirements. He asks that the general public utilize the stairs in the terminal to access the second floor while the new elevator is being installed. Mapp also apologized to the public for the temporary inconvenience.

For assistance or special circumstances, the public may contact the airport manager's office at (340) 774-5100. The VIPA Airport Manager's office, VIPA Law Enforcement department, and VI Department of Planning and Natural Resources offices are located on the second floor of the terminal.

###